BICKELL — Bradley is

pleased to announce the

safe arrival of his new
brother. Christopher
William on October 16th,

1985, weighing 7 Ibs. 14
0zs. The proud parents

are Judy and Howard.
The delighted grand-
parents are Bill and Rita
Bickell of Ridgeway and
great grandmother May
Bickell of Woodstock.

Special thanks to Dr.
Rutherford, Dr. Eillison,

"Dr. Dowd, and the staff of

Welland Hospital.
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